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March 5, 2024 

FLPD ANNOUNCES DUI SOBRIETY CHECKPOINT 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD), along with other police agencies and municipalities, will 
be conducting a Driving Under the Influence (DUI) Sobriety and Traffic Safety Checkpoint. The purpose 
of this checkpoint is to detect and apprehend intoxicated drivers who are an immediate threat to the 
safety of other motorists. Officers at this checkpoint will also be ensuring that motorists have proper 
vehicle documents such as their driver’s license, registration, and insurance. 
 
The details of the checkpoint are included below:  

 
10:00 p.m. Friday, March 8, 2024, to  

3:00 a.m. Saturday, March 9, 2024 
 

2500 block of East Sunrise Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL  

 
FLPD prioritizes resident and visitor safety. This checkpoint is a key part of our efforts to ensure safe 
vehicle operation, aiming to reduce injuries and fatalities from impaired driving.  
 
Anyone with questions or concerns may contact FLPD at (954) 828-5280.  
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